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Remember to bring hats, coats, 
and gloves.  As soon as the tem-
perature reaches 34 degrees we 
will be taking a walk around to 
checkout the leftover snow. 

 

We have been reading some 
easy reader books similar to 
the I Can book I sent home a 
few weeks ago.  Some of the 
children are enjoying the   
classic Dick and Jane books. 
 
Read with your child every 
night  You will be amazed at 
how many words and letters 
the children can recognize. 

Upcoming Events Reminders 

Working on letters 

Special Notes 

For the month of: March 2015 Classroom: Pre-K 

Teachers: Miss Monica and Mrs. Chris 

 
 
 

Monday 3/2 Read Across America 
 
Thursday 3/12 Beppo Uno’s 
 The children have expressed 
great interest in pizza.  We will be 
kicking off our next lesson with a 
field trip to the pizza parlor.  The 
children will be learning about parts 
and wholes.  What great fun! 
  
Tuesday 3/17 St. Patrick’s Day  
 Wear your green! 
 
Tuesday 3/24 Library 

 
Writing during 
play.   
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 

8 9 10 11 12 
Beppo Uno’s 
 

13 14 

15 16 17 
St. Patricks 
Day Wear 
Green 

18 19 20 21 

22 23 24 
Library 

25 26 27 28 

29 30 31     

Spring Break    No Preschool  Daycare will be open 

During the month of March we will be reading a series of books by Laura Numer-
off.  We will be reading and re-reading the If You Give …… book series.  Reading 
these books at home with your child will create a home/school connection and 
many funny conversations.   You can pick up some of the series at the Piqua Pub-
lic library or once we have read one of the books I would be willing to share if 
you return the next day.  Please let me know if you are interested in any of these 
books. 



Ohio Early Learning 
Development  Standards 
 
http://education.ohio.gov/
Topics/Early-Learning/Early-
Learning-Content-Standards  

We have worked very hard on our     
letters we have completed A through P. 
We have also worked to write our first 
and last names.  Some of us have really 
long names and some are shorter. 


